
From: Michael Alves
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
Cc: Merle Lewis; SJohnson@sheridanproduction.com; Michael Burton; Michael Patterson; Kendall Cowan; Oberding,

Tomas, EMNRD; Ed Hamblin; Frank Abbenante
Subject: FW: Monterey Battery update
Date: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 2:55:41 PM

Forgot to cc you mam I apologize.
 
Michael Alves
 
Dirt Work/Enviromenatal Foreman
575-631-3364
 

From: Michael Alves 
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 2:53 PM
To: 'Merle Lewis' <merle.lewis@sheridanproduction.com>
Cc: Ed Hamblin <ed.hamblin@sheridanproduction.com>; Frank Abbenante
<fabbenante@sheridanproduction.com>; SJohnson@sheridanproduction.com; Michael Burton
<mburton@diversifiedfsi.com>; Michael Patterson <mpatterson@diversifiedfsi.com>;
kcowan@cowan-group.com; Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD <Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>; Laura
Flores <lflores@diversifiedfsi.com>
Subject: Monterey Battery update
 
Following the conversation Mr. Oberding and I had this afternoon, he is happy with the progress we
have made. GRO has dropped below reportable limits and DRO has dropped in half from the original
number it was before. The NMOCD would like the levels to be below 1000 before approving backfill
approval on the location. With that we are only 400 PPM away from that 1000 and I think over the
course of the next week or two the levels will drop between the great New Mexico weather of wind,
heat and sporadic  rain and freeze I’m sure this result will be accomplished soon. I will continue to go
out every 3-4 days and grab a field sample and keep you updated hopefully by the middle of march
this site can be completed and closed out. I hope everyone is okay with the progress. Please call me
with any questions or concerns. We are still under budget on the job as of today.
 
 
Michael Alves
5756313364
malves@diversifiedfsi.com
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